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GOOD TO KNOW  
 

COVID -19 STATEMENT 
 
As there is serious evolvement of the COVID-19 situation, the Fédération Internationale de 
Camping, Caravaning et Autocaravaning AISBL (F.I.C.C.)  noticed that full or partial travel 
restrictions have been and continue to be introduced in all parts of the world. 
These actual decisions are made to preserve the health of everybody which is of primary 
importance. 
 
This epidemic disease affects every level of our society and we send our best wishes to those 
affected. 
 
The restrictions have already slowed the economy worldwide and made all kind of tourism 
vulnerable. This is also a very hard hit for the camping sector. 
 
People first 
The COVID-19 outbreak is an unprecedented threat that affects us all in the world. 
In response to this, F.I.C.C. is implementing public health protocols based on the 
recommendations of the World Health Organisation (WHO) 
 
We are all in the same situation and will go through this together for an even better camping and 
outdoor life  
 
As the number of cases is growing also in Belgium and the restrictions imposed by the 
Government but also following our social responsibility and caring for the safety and wellbeing of 
their families, the F.I.C.C. personnel will be working from home until the end of March. 
We wish to inform you that we are continuing working to ensure the normal communication and 
collaboration between our members and we will privilege the E-mail communication at this 
moment. 
 
Stay home – but travel tomorrow 
According to WTO tourism and especially outdoor tourism is uniquely placed to lead future 
recovery. Our sector will provide the jobs people need to bounce back and will drive economic 
growth that will help whole communities and countries to recover. 
But for now we must be patient and stand ready. By staying home today, we can travel tomorrow. 
Travelling tomorrow will support jobs, celebrate culture and promote international friendship and 
understanding. 
 
F.I.C.C. recommends to follow your Government advices. 
 
STAY HOME – BUT ABOVE ALL STAY HEALTHY 
 
Joao ALVES PEREIRA 
F.I.C.C. President 
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